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Dear ASCE student chapters of the Pacific Northwest Student Conference:

Our University of British Columbia ASCE Student Chapter (UBC ASCE) hopes you
have had a restful winter break and a good start to 2022. This Mailer II provides
updated information regarding the 2022 ASCE Pacific Northwest Student
Symposium, to be held in Vancouver, British Columbia on April 27th-29th, 2022.

We are currently planning for the Symposium to be held in-person, but are also
considering alternative online, outdoors-only, or hybrid formats due to the Omicron
COVID-19 variant. Based on public health measures and your feedback provided
through the receipt confirmation form, we will share our finalized Symposium
format in Mailer III.

If your university has not yet completed student chapter registration, please do so by
January 9th and pay the late registration fee; details are provided within this Mailer.
Please note that as we are currently considering alternative Symposium formats,
individual registration information will now be sent with Mailer III.

Please carefully read through this Mailer and forward copies to the appropriate
members of your student chapter. Save this Mailer as information given within may
not be repeated in subsequent Mailers.

Receipt of this Mailer must be confirmed using the link within by January 22nd, 2022.
If you have any questions or comments, please send us an email at
ubc.asce@gmail.com. All questions and answers concerning the events, rules, etc.
will be posted on our website:
studentsymposium.asce.org/pacific-northwest

We look forward to seeing you at the 2022 Pacific Northwest Student Symposium
and providing you an opportunity to engage with other student chapters and ASCE
Region Leadership.

Sincerely,
Frederick Heere

Co-President & Symposium Co-Chair
UBC ASCE Student Chapter

Beverley Ng

Co-President & Symposium Co-Chair
UBC ASCE Student Chapter
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Receipt Confirmation

Please use this link to confirm that your university has received Mailer II. Receipt
confirmation is due January 22nd, 2022.

Symposium Format

We have been looking forward to welcoming you at the University of British
Columbia and will do our best to keep the Symposium in person. However, due to
the Omicron COVID-19 variant, the Symposium may be shifted to an online, virtual,
outdoors-only, or hybrid format. Our final decision regarding Symposium format will
be shared with you in Mailer III.

Assuming we are able to continue with an in-person Symposium, ensure that all
participants from your university are fully vaccinated and are able to provide proof. A
list of COVID-19 vaccines approved by Health Canada is available here.

Late Student Chapter Registration

If you have not yet registered, please use this link for late student chapter
registration, which must be completed by January 9th, 2022.

Late registration is 460 CAD per school; for US schools unable to write cheques in
CAD, please send us 370 USD. See the attached Late Student Chapter Registration
Fee Form on the last page of this Mailer for details.

Tentative Symposium Schedule

The Symposium will be held from the evening of Wednesday, April 27th to the
evening of Friday, April 29th, 2022. The exact schedule will be included in Mailer IV.
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Competition Rules

Society-wide competition rules can be found here:
asce.org/communities/student-members/conferences/rules

Water Treatment (Environmental) rules are now posted here:
studentsymposium.asce.org/pacific-northwest/competitions

Competition Contacts

The contact information for all of our Symposium planning team members is on our
website. To avoid communications being filtered out as junk, please ensure that all
student chapter and team captain email accounts have added the email addresses
of their respective competition coordinators to their trusted senders list. Important
information regarding each competition will be sent to you directly from our
competition coordinators’ email addresses.

studentsymposium.asce.org/pacific-northwest/meet-the-team
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Important Dates

Participants

January 9th Late student chapter registration closes

January 22nd Mailer II receipt confirmation due

February 25th* Individual attendee registration closes

March 11th* Late individual attendee registration closes

April 27th-29th Pacific Northwest Student Symposium

Mailers

October 11th Mailer I

January 6th* Mailer II

February 1st* Mailer III (final Symposium format, individual registration)

March 7th Mailer IV (updates, final schedule)

* Updated since Mailer I

Further details regarding important dates can be found at:
studentsymposium.asce.org/pacific-northwest/registration
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2022 ASCE Pacific Northwest Student Symposium 
Late Student Chapter Registration Fee Form 

 
Participant student chapter information: 
Full name of university: 
(e.g. University of British Columbia) 

________________________________________________ 
 

Name of person sending this cheque: ________________________________________________ 
Sender’s email address: ________________________________________________ 
Date mailed (YYYY-MM-DD): ________________________________________________ 
Cheque amount and currency: ☐ 460 CAD (preferred) 

☐ 370 USD 
 

Please write one cheque payable to UBC ASCE Student Chapter and mail it to the 
following address. Include a copy of this form in the envelope. 

 UBC ASCE Student Chapter 
 UBC Department of Civil Engineering 
 2002 – 6250 Applied Science Lane 
 Vancouver, BC  V6K 4T9 
 Canada 
 
 
 
 
UBC ASCE Student Chapter 
ubc.asce@gmail.com 

Attention UBC Civil Engineering Finance 
The attached cheque is for the UBC ASCE Student Chapter (Speedchart MFVB). 
Please deposit the cheque and send a scanned copy of this form to 
ubc.asce@gmail.com. If the cheque is in USD, please also confirm the converted 
amount in CAD. 
 
Date received (YYYY-MM-DD):         __________________ 
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